
 
 

Footwear Policy at Wild Mind Well-Being 

 

At Wild Mind Well-Being, the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and animals 
are our top priorities. To ensure a safe and secure environment on our farm site, we have 
implemented the following footwear policy: 

 

1. Required Footwear: 

- All individuals on the farm site, including students, staff, and visitors, must wear 
appropriate footwear at all times. 

- Safety boots, wellington boots (wellies), trainers, walking boots, or safety trainers are 
the only acceptable footwear options allowed on the farm premises. 

- These types of footwear provide necessary protection against potential hazards such 
as uneven terrain, sharp objects, and animal-related incidents. 

 

2. Compliance: 

- It is mandatory for everyone on the farm site to comply with the footwear policy for 
their safety and the safety of others. 

- Failure to wear the required footwear may result in restricted access to certain areas of 
the farm or participation in farm activities. 

 

3. Safety First: 

- Wearing appropriate footwear is essential to prevent injuries, accidents, and the 
spread of contaminants on the farm site. 

- By following this policy, we prioritise the well-being and safety of all individuals present 
at Wild Mind Well-Being. 

 

4. Exceptions: 

- In special circumstances where alternative footwear is necessary (e.g., medical 
reasons), individuals must seek approval from farm management prior to entering the 
farm site. 

 



 
 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to the footwear policy at Wild Mind Well-
Being to maintain a safe and secure environment for everyone. If you have any 
questions or require further clarification regarding this policy, please do not hesitate to 
contact our farm management team. Thank you for your commitment to safety and 
well-being on our farm site. 


